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OSCAR Info

From: Greg Smith <gbsmith@netspace.net.au>
Sent: Monday, 19 October 2020 17:53
To: info@oscar.org.au
Subject: FW: RE: North shore drainage audit

From: Division 8  
Sent: Friday, 2 October 2020 1:59 PM 
To: president@oscar.org.au 
Cc: Internet Mailbox CEO Office <CEOOffice@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au> 
Subject: North shore drainage audit 

Good afternoon Ms Hobson 

Cr O'Pray thanks you for getting in touch.  We acknowledge receipt of your correspondence below (and attached) and note 
your request for a meeting. 

 Cr O'Pray is meeting staff in a fortnight to discuss drainage matters.  At said gathering, Council staff will be confirmed to 
attend your requested forum.  At this stage, the tentative time/date of 11am Wednesday 25 November is being 
considered.  Please advise if this timing is suitable. 

Kind regards 

Colleen O'Shea | Councillor Support Officer to Cr Jason O'Pray, Division 8 

Councillor Governance | Corporate Governance 

Office of the CEO | Sunshine Coast Council 

Ph: 07 5475 9860 

Email:  colleen.oshea@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au  
Website:  www.sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au  
Mail:  Locked Bag 72 Sunshine Coast Mail Centre  Qld  4560  

 From: Cr Jason O'Pray  
Sent: Wednesday, 23 September 2020 7:14 AM 
To: Colleen O'Shea <Colleen.O'Shea@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au> 
Subject: Fwd: North shore drainage audit 

From: OSCAR President <president@oscar.org.au> 
Date: 22 September 2020 at 10:39:32 pm AEST 
To: Cr Jason O'Pray <Jason.Opray@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au> 
Subject: North shore drainage audit 

  

Good evening Jason - please find attached a letter from OSCAR on behalf of representatives of 
community groups on the north shore and within Division 8. 

Regards, 

Melva Hobson 

President OSCAR Inc. 


